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Be Creative - Be Authentic - Be Your Best 

Equity, Diversity and Inclusion
Group:

Thank you for the interest that
we had in forming a group to

work on ensuring that our
curriculum and work is diverse

in school.   There will be a
meeting on Monday 7  July at

5pm and everybody is
welcome.   Please sign up here
if you would like to take part in

this important work:
https://forms.office.com/e/Hx

WxeHZgpW 
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Willow Grove has made the
news with our artwork!

Please see here:
https://www.bedfordtoday.c
o.uk/education/inspirational

-art-by-wixams-primary-
school-pupils-exhibited-in-

westminster-5205060

Important Transition Dates / Information
Transition Day / Class Swap went well and the children seem

excited about their move in September!  
Reports will come home on 14  July - you will receive the end

of year report and any statutory assessment information
(outcome of EYFS Early Learning Goals / Phonics Check etc).

th

You will receive a link to meet briefly with the outgoing class
teacher if you have any urgent end of year concerns /
worries about the report. These meetings are not for

transition information and will be on 17  July.th

All parents are invited to a meeting with their child’s  new
teacher to find out more about next year - this will take

place on 18  July at 4:30pm.th

For pupils who need extra transition arrangements, parents
will be invited to a meeting with their new teacher early in

September.
If you have any questions or worries that you don’t think will
be covered by these arrangements, please feel free to email

us at admin@willowgrove.school.

Sunflower Competition Update!
There will be some prizes for different categories:

1.Tallest Sunflower (please email a photo and evidence
of measurement).

2.Most interesting sunflower - email a photograph
3. Most creative photography of your sunflower (even

if it isn’t blooming yet) - email your photograph
4. Best creative response - this could be a drawing /

painting / collage or anything else that you would like
to do!

All entries must be emailed to us by 9am on Friday 18
July 2025.
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